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Frieda Y. Taylor via electronic and first class mail 
Radiologic Health Branch 
Department of Health Services 
P.O. Box 942732, MS-178 
Sacramento, California 94234-7320 

Re: June 3, 2002, Request for Records and Request for Information Related to the 
Molycorp, Inc., Mountain Pass, California, Facility.  

Dear Ms. Taylor: 

It has been some time since I made a request for records pertaining to the 

Molycorp, Inc., Mountain Pass facility. My original request was made March 14, 2002.  
1 made a clarification to that request to you on June 3, 2002. Judy Hardy acknowledged 
the June 3 on June 11, 2002, indicating that the Radiologic Health Branch was processing 
my request. Thus far, I have not received any documents responsive to my request.  

Therefore, I can only conclude that you are purposefully delaying a response to 
my request for documents, or you do not intend to respond to my request at all.  

Please respond immediately to my request for Molycorp licensing documents or 
give some compelling reason why you have not, or cannot, respond.  

In addition to my request for records, on June 3 1 also asked you a number of 

questions related to the licensing of the Molycorp facility. I have not received a written 
response to those questions.  

Therefore, I request a prompt written response to my questions of June 3, 2002. If 

you do not intend to respond to my request for information, I would like a written 
statement to that effect.  

Sincerely, 

Sarah M. Fields 
P.O. Box 143 
Moab, Utah 84532-0143 

cc: Judy Hardy, RHB (e-mail) 
Edgar D. Bailey, RHB (e-mail) 
Dave Wesley, Chief, Radioactive Materials Licensing (e-mail) 

j-Paul Lohaus, OSTP, NRC 
Dennis Sollenberger, OSTP, NRC (e-mail) 
W'atson Gin (e-mail)
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